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To: Police and Crime Commissioner (copy for Chief Exec &Treasurer) 
 Chief Constables (copy for Force Personnel/HR Manager) 
 
cc: PSC Members 
 Scotland and MPS (for information only) 
  

 
28 May 2019 
 

 
JOINT CIRCULAR No 102 – POLICE STAFF EARNINGS SURVEY REPORT  

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
The Police Staff Council has finalised its report (enclosed) on the 2018 workforce 
earnings survey. 
 
This can also be accessed at: https://www.local.gov.uk/our-support/workforce-and-hr-
support/police/police-staff 
 
Yours faithfully 

                
Ben Priestley     David Algie 
Trade Union Side Secretary  Employers’ Side Secretariat 
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